
 

Open Day 2015 
 
NMMU Open Day is one of the highlights of the year as we showcase all subjects and 
programmes that are on offer in at the university.  

 

Prospective students see and experience practically what the faculty of EBEIT amongst the other 

faculties, is all about. The Faculty prides itself in being the best in every aspect, from the 
classroom and beyond. Tying up with this year’s theme of “Getting your focus into the future”, 
each school had a photo booth in which all prospective students, NMMU staff and assistants could 
be a part of and engage in at our stalls. The Faculty of EBEIT strives to be the best and this year 
was no exception. The Faculty took home three of the four awards presented.  

 

We would like to thank all staff and students who exhibited at the Open Day for the Faculty of 
EBEIT and availed their services and expertise. The event was a resounding success with well 
over 6000 visitors attending over the two-day period.  

 

Congratulations to all three schools in the Faculty who won an award, taking home three of the 
four awards:  

 School of ICT: Most visually appealing stall  

 School of The Built Environment: Most interactive stall  

 School of Engineering: Runner-up in the most visually appealing stall 

 


